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29th November 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
 
We are writing to invite you to our annual Christmas Carol Concert taking place on Tuesday 6th December 
2022. Tickets are now available and we encourage you to bring family and friends if you wish. Click here 
to secure your free ticket.  
 
Backed by a team of professional vocalists and supported by a range of readers from our school 
community, our Schola Cantorum will be performing Christmas Carols at All Saints Notting Hill, Clydesdale 
Road. This will be followed by light refreshments in the church following the Carol Concert.  
 
Join us for what promises to be an unforgettable, festive evening. 
The concert will begin at 6.00pm. 
 
Tuesday 6th December 2022 
6.00pm 
All Saints Notting Hill,  
Clydesdale Road,  
London W11 1JE 
 
 
Please do not respond to this email directly, instead if you have any questions contact 
info@allsaintscc.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
All Saints Catholic College 
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